
 

 

 

Parent Weekly Communication Letter – Friday 12th July 2024. 

Academy News 

School Reports 

We look forward to sharing your child’s end of year report with you on Tuesday 16th July 2024. These will 

come home with the children in sealed envelopes. 

 

Summer Fete 

The Summer Community Fete will take place on Saturday 13th July at Herman. It starts at 11am and is 

due to finish at approximately 3pm. We really hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Year 6 SATS Well Done 

Huge congratulations to Year 6 pupils and staff for superb outcomes again this year. Everybody worked 

incredibly hard to secure excellent results in Reading (84%), Mathematics (86%) and Grammar & 

Punctuation (91%) – our scores were significantly higher than the national average in all subjects. These 

results are only achieved through a lot of hard work from the children and staff and the help and 

encouragement that you give at home. Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Shrek Performance 

The cast of Shrek have been working incredibly hard rehearsing for their performances next week. We 

are looking forward to welcoming family and friends of the cast to our Academy on Monday and Tuesday 

evening to watch the performances. 

Diary Dates 

Saturday 13th July: Summer Fete. 

Monday 15th July: Y6 Beach Day. 

Monday 15th July: Shrek performance 5.30pm. 

Tuesday 16th July: Shrek performance 5.30pm. 

Wednesday 17th July: Y6 Leavers disco. 

Thursday 18th July: Y6 Leavers Assembly 9.30am. 

Friday 19th July: Final Day of 2023-24 Academic Year. 

Weekly Winners 

 

Each week, teachers select a pupil who has particularly impressed them with their attitude to learning, 

behaviour, effort etc. This week’s stars are:     

 

● Adventurers: Aoife 

● Explorers: Mobolaji   

● Searchers: Ellie 

● Seekers: Konor 

● Pioneers: Amazing-Grace  

● Investigators: T-Jai 

● Wayfarers: Merlin 

● Navigators: Sophie P-J.  

● Creators: Amelia  



 

 

● Pathfinders: Arianna 

● Voyagers: Logan  

● Venturers: Joseph  

● Crusaders: Parker  

● Discoverers: Tillie  

 

This week’s Principal Award goes to Fae (Y4). 

 

This week’s winning marble colour is the BLUE team. 

Attendance 

 

The Summer Term Attendance Prize will be a family ticket to a local attraction, such as Banham Zoo, 

Africa Alive, Pleasurewood Hills, The Pleasure Beach, or Pettits. We will contact you if your child wins to 

determine where you would like us to book the tickets.  

There will be a prize for EYFS / KS1 and a prize for KS2. Winners will be drawn at the end of the 

Summer Term. All children whose attendance is 98% or above will have the chance to win.  

 

The winning classes for the collective highest attendance this week are:    

Early Years and Key Stage 1: Seekers 

Key Stage 2: Voyagers 

A big well done to both classes!                                                                      

 

We are always striving to improve our attendance figures. Children who are in school are safe and 

accessing education to help them thrive. They are socialising with peers and learning how to be positive 

members of their community.  

Our year-to-date attendance target is 96%, the whole school’s attendance is 91.84% this week. 

Wherever possible, please ensure your child is attending every day to avoid missing valuable learning 

opportunities. 

 

 


